
Cabinet – 6 September 2017 
 

Recommendation from the Safeguarding Overview and Scrutiny Committee  
meeting held on 6 July 2017. 

 
 
Approval of the Youth Justice Plan 2017-18 
32 The Committee considered a report from the Corporate Director for Children’s, Adults 

and Community Services which advised members that the Youth Offending Teams 
were required to publish an annual Youth Justice Plan which needed to be approved 
by the County Council, Borough of Poole and Bournemouth Borough Council, and 
highlighted areas for improvement. 
 
The Chairman noted that the format of the Plan was now more readable and user 
friendly than previously. She highlighted the reference to partnership working which 
she felt was very useful. 
 
Recommended 
That the Cabinet recommend the County Council to approve the Youth Justice Plan 
2017-18. 
 
Reason for Recommendation 
The draft Youth Justice Plan has been approved by the Youth Offending Service 
(YOS) Management Board.  The plan reviewed achievements in the previous year, 
detailed the structure, governance and resources of the YOS, and set out the 
priorities for 2017-18. 
 


